Launch of Eagle Sports Academy to Motivate Young People to Succeed Through Sport

As we look forward to the games of the 30th Olympiad in 2012 in London, we have an amazing opportunity for our children to be inspired to enjoy sport, to aim high or try something new.  So why not get your kids to spring into sport this October?

It is against this backdrop that Glebe House School, in association with Premier Racquets and Fitness is launching The Eagle Sports Academy, a non profit organization.

The Academy will be launched on Wednesday 29th October to provide an exciting opportunity for all children between the ages of 5 and 14 to receive specialist coaching in a vast range of sports, including football, hockey, rugby, netball, indoor cricket, tennis, badminton and squash.

The Academy will be run by Darren Gill and his team of qualified specialist coaches from Premier Racquets.  Coaching will take place at Glebe House School, Hunstanton and Premier Racquets in Sedgeford.

During October Half Term ( Wed 29th Oct - Fri 31st Oct), there will be three taster days of sport, when everyone is invited to come and have fun and participate in a variety of sports at very little cost.   

As Darren Gill says “This really brings sport to our doorstep in North West Norfolk!  It gives young people in our area a chance to try new sports without having to spend money on equipment or travel a great distance.  This taster session should be a bit of fun and will raise the profile of The Eagle Sports Academy, to offer physical education and school sport to all local children.”

The aim of the Academy is to provide regular Saturday morning coaching, when children can participate in their favourite sport, and the more talented will be encouraged to join elite sports programmes.

For further information please contact:

John Crofts/Glebe House School    Tel 01485 532809

Darren Gill/Premier Racquets & Fitness    Tel 01485 571961

Website: http://www.eaglesportsacademy.co.uk/
